
 

Allotment & Environment Committee 

22 November 2022 

6pm Town Council Offices, Kingsway, Bishop Auckland 
 

Present: Cllr J Blackburn (Chair)  

Also Present: Sarah Harris, Town Clerk & Vicki Booth, Deputy Clerk 

Mr D Banks, NCAA and Cllr M Harker plus reps from Pollards and Edgehill Allotment Associations 

AEC012/22 - Apologies for absence – Were received from Cllr S Zair due to a personal commitment, CLlr A 

Zair due to an emergency at work and Cllr K Eliot as she was unwell.   

Therefore the meeting was inquorate and was unable to go ahead.   

The meeting was Closed at 6.05pm .  


